
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

Invitation to all farmers in relation to 
Rural Crime Prevention  

 
 

An invitation for farmers to attend a meeting being held at the Lesser Hall in Boyup Brook on 

Friday 15th March 2019 at 10.30am to discuss the following points. 

         Target hardening farm properties. 

         Livestock ID and Movement compliance to protect your property / investment. 

         Reporting suspicious activity to Police when it happens. 

         Recording and accuracy with livestock numbers. 

         How police in partnership with Department Primary Industry will work with you in relation to all 

aspects of rural crime, inclusive of stock theft, machinery theft, fuel theft and firearm theft. 

Representatives from WA Police will be in attendance along with officers from Department Primary 

Industry to answer any questions.  
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